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Bonus and other payments to terminated employee
(2/25/17)

When a company terminates employment with somebody, it's not always possible to settle in respect of all
income that is due to the former employee. A common situation involves payment of a bonus. This article
explores how the employer should report such payments to the State Revenue Service (SRS).
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